
Dear VFC Family and Friends, 

 

We have been monitoring the COVID-19 situation closely in the state of Virginia where many 

states have enforced a ban on gatherings and increased social distancing as a precaution 

against the spread of the Corona virus.  As of March 24, 2020, Victory Fellowship Church 

COGOP-Manassas suspended all church services for a minimum of 30 days or until further 

notice. 

Information updates as well as new/changing activity will be posted on our Facebook page and 

on this website.  It is a time for us to be fervent in prayer for our leaders, medical professionals, 

and every family, as we use this unprecedented time in history to seek God for direction while 

sharing the gospel of Jesus Christ and His salvation. We ask that you keep the world in prayer, 

especially those affected physically, emotionally, and financially due to this pandemic. God 

remains on the throne with all power and might! 

Despite the closing of many facilities, churches are connecting in a multitude of ways that can 

still reach others…our God is incredibly creative, and we’re open to following His will in 

whatever method He directs.  

May you all be safe and allow Jesus’ love to shine in and through you as you minister to the 

needs of others.   

 

In His service, 

 

Pastor Dale C. Marshall 

   

https://m.facebook.com/VictoryFellowshipChurchCOGOP/

